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Alessandro Zaccone aboard the Ducati V21L of the Aruba
Cloud Team in the 2025 FIM MotoE World Championship
season

The Aruba Cloud MotoE Team is pleased to announce Alessandro Zaccone as a new rider for 2025 FIM
MotoE World Championship Season.

The Italian rider, born in Rimini on 16 January 1999, joined the MotoE World Championship in 2020. Only a
crash in the last round at Misano prevented him from becoming World Champion with the Pramac Racing
MotoE team in 2021.

After the following season in Moto2, Zaccone returned to MotoE in 2023 with the Tech3 team, where he
raced until the end of the 2024 championship.

For Zaccone, 44 total races in MotoE with 2 wins, 8 podiums and 6 pole positions achieved.

Stefano Cecconi (Team Principal Aruba Cloud MotoE)

“We are delighted to welcome Alessandro to our team, and we are confident that he has the talent and
experience to give us a significant step forward. Our young team made its debut in a highly competitive
category last season. Now is the time to build on the work and put it into a system to achieve the desired
results”.

Alessandro Zaccone (Aruba Cloud MotoE #61)

“I am thrilled to join the Aruba family. The one that just ended was an excellent season for me. For this
reason, | am confident that with the help of my new team, | will be able to take another step forward in
terms of performance. We cannot hide: the goal is to fight for the title. | want to thank the whole Aruba
Cloud team for the opportunity they have given me. | am sure that we will be able to get essential
satisfaction, and for this reason, | cannot wait to start”.



